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Beautification Effort - Known Constraints

No public funding: Area does not have a Maintenance Assessment District (MAD) - therefore no 
city funding for maintenance or utilities.

No water: This area has no public water utility available. Drainage is a major concern in the area.

City is open to an organization establishing an encroachment maintenance removal agreement 
(EMRA) conditioned on the organization:

● Accepting liability & maintaining insurance.
● Funding and maintaining the improvement.
● Improvement could be removed if the organization stops maintenance. 

EMRA is potentially a lengthy process.



What we have today:









Wind sculptures by Jeffery Laudenslager

Photos taken by Richard Schulte (coolsandiegosights.com) Nimitz Blvd, Point Loma
S. Coast Hwy, Encinitas

https://gravatar.com/walksmiles


Early example concept ideas
All dependent on city approval and 

fundraising outcomes

beautifulPB is willing to take ownership of the 
beautification project and pursue funding and 
community input for a removable, low-maintenance 
design. 

Our plan: 

● Establish community support
● Begin the EMRA process
● Work with local businesses for materials and 

designs
● Fundraise
● Establish a local care team of neighbors
● Present a few ideas with in the constraints to the 

community and select a design

Next Steps



Summary Request
A second traffic calming measure, 
perhaps near/at Vickie Drive to slow traffic 
in that section of Foothill Blvd. To be 
studied by Transportation. 

Add green striping merge and "Yield to 
cyclists" signs in advance of the 
roundabout.

Support for efforts directed by beautifulPB 
to beautify the roundabout.


